
                                                                                  
                                    DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS   

    
                                               MONDAY, MARCH 12, 2018 

 
 

 
STUDENT COUNCIL:  There will be meetings March 13th and 20th in C116 immediately after school 
to organize the Color Run. 
 
N-TEENS:  The next meeting will be held today after school in the LGI. Please see Mrs. Becich in C-
114 with any questions. 
 
CHEER TRYOUTS:  LC Cheer Tryouts Call-Out meeting today 7:00 pm in Town Square.  See Mrs. 
Loden in C329 with any questions. 
 
HEART DONATION:  Have a Heart?  Save a Heart!  The senior class cabinet is selling paper hearts 
for $1 during lunch periods.  All proceeds will go to the American Heart Association to help spread 
knowledge, advance research, and help Americans live longer, stronger lives.  Be a lifesaver and 
help out!   
 
LC SPIRIT WEAR:  For sale in Guidance:  pop sockets ($5), lanyard ($5), sports bag ($10) and 
blankets ($20).   
 
REMINDER TO ALL STUDENT DRIVERS:  No students should be parking in the silver lot on the 
west side of the school.  This will result in a Wednesday school. 
 
Representatives from the following institutions of higher learning will be in the Lake Central 
Library the following days: 
March 9 - IUPUI - during lunch 
March 9 - Saint Mary of the Woods College - during lunch 
March 13 – Ivy Tech Community College – after school 
March 16 - Franklin College of Indiana - after school 
March 21 – Indiana University-Purdue University Fort Wayne – during lunch 
May 1 - The Ohio State University - after school 
May 1 – University of Illinois, Springfield – after school 
 
TECH HELP DESK:  Student tech interns will be available Monday, Wednesday and Thursdays 
during periods 1 and 4 and Tuesdays and Fridays during PtE in J107 (library work room). 
 
TUTORING:  Tutoring is available in all subjects Wednesdays after school in C209. Tutoring is 
available during PTE in the library. Please email tutoring@lcscmail.com to sign up for PTE tutoring. 
No sign up is necessary for the Wednesday sessions. Tutoring is provided by members of the 
National Honor Society.  
 
 
 
 
 
Just a reminder to students that the Daily Announcements can also be found on the high 
school web site.   
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